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"Policy documents are approved by the APA Assembly and 
Board of Trustees…These are…position statements that define 
APA official policy on specific subjects…" – APA Operations 
Manual. 

The American Psychiatric Association joins with other 
professional organizations in advocating for a significant 
decrease in violent programming on network and cable 
television. Television violence has been shown to be a risk 
factor to the health and well-being of the developing child, 
adolescent, and to the stability of their families. The APA 
has encouraged voluntary restraint on the part of the TV 
industry to decrease TV violence. Since voluntary restraint 
has been ineffective in protecting our young people from 
the escalating harm and intrusive assault of TV violence, 
reasoned regulatory action should be pursued, consistent 
with constitutional guarantees. 
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